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August 11, 1987 CQLLECE

2300 Northwest 135 Street
Miami, Florida 33167

Dade (305) 685-7431
Broward (305) 523-6330

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
8209 W. 78th St.
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for responding after listening to WMCU on July 17,
1987. There must have been a wide open FM window that day as
we have received letters from a number of FM DXers from other
states and even Canada.

The programming you mentioned did indeed occur on WMCU at
that time on July 17th. It’s good to know that even people
in Kansas can hear God’'s good news of redemption over this
radio station. If you have never taken the time to study the
truths of what God has to say about your life, | recommend
you read through the Gospel of John, 4th book in the New
Testament. I did that years ago and have not been the same
since.

An Christ’s Service,
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Glen G. Velker
WMCU Station Manager
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